
CITY OF SPRING GROVE 

NOTICE OF 

PUBLIC HEARING

The City Council will hold a pub-
lic hearing to consider an applica-
tion made by Peter and Alyssa Mar-
so requesting a variance to build a 
48x72 addition to existing building, 
using the current setbacks, located 
at 401 Main Street West located in 
the Commercial District.

The public hearing will be held 
on Tuesday, April 16, 2024 at 6:05 
p.m. in Room 100 of the Spring 
Grove Communications building, 
168 West Main. 

All persons wishing to comment 
on the matter should do so at that 
time or submit comments in writing 
to the City Clerk’s office by 4:30 
p.m. Friday, April 12, 2024.
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